
 

 

 

Dear Pre-Award CC Members and Stakeholders, 
 

 

I‘d like to propose you my candidacy  to coordinate the PRACC  for the next two years. 

For the better part of the past two years the Pre award community has taken over the 

eSENS results, successfully opening up the association to a new domain and to profitable 

business areas such as eTendering and ESPD services. 

I was fortunate to have been an instrumental part of this Association shaping and 

implementation testified by the PRACC ‘s growth (several new members joined from 

eSENS community and more are expected to come) and by a strong collaboration with the 

business sector increasingly represented in our Community, as result of the Letter of 

Understanding (LoU) with Euplat Association.  

For the future of our Community, I am motivated to ensure that growth, dedication and 

implementation of Preaward requirements are kept in focus by implementing and 

institutionalizing the e-Tendering Governance framework;  establishing the e-Tendering 

production environment and work closely with DG GROW for the transition from the 

Peppol Bis based on ESPD v.1.0 to the ESPDINT Workgroup deliverable, when its stability 

will be reached. 

I’m from a Country with several, different solutions when it comes to National ePlatforms 

and Purchasing bodies, then I can bring to OpenPeppol a variety of views, needs and 

experiences that also exist in our Community and must be taken into consideration. 

Finally I can offer the experience acquired  during past years being also supported by the 

expertise of the National Peppol Authority run by AGID (Italian National Agency on 

Digitalization) that will give its contribution to PRACC. 

I really hope that You will give strength to my candidacy,  

 

Kindest Regards, 

Isabella Rapisarda  

 



 


